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Comments: Hello, I believe that A 60 day comment period, given the current circumstances of our country, is

inadequate for a 5,700 page document that took three years to draft. Furthermore, I believe that this short

comment period highlights the bias the administration had in preparing this document. Please extend the

comment period, do not quell public engagement.  Such a short comment period  is contrary to the intent of law

for this review process. Thank you. 


